
‘At the heart of the Community, 
with the Community at its heart’

Newsletter 8

20th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

So here it is…Christmas is upon us once again! 

There is always something magical about Christmas in a primary school and we 
have had an amazing last few weeks in school. It has been wonderful to see the 
children enjoying themselves and taking part in the Christmas traditions. Over the 
last 2 weeks, we held our own Christmas Jumper Day, dined on Christmas Dinner, 
watched a wonderful performance of Aladdin at the New Theatre Royal in Lincoln 
and played traditional party games.  We watched the Drama club’s performance 
and then pranced and danced our way through the morning during Rudy’s Run, 
led by Miss Apps. Children have been busy with Christmas crafts, and poor Mr 
Powell has been clearing up the glitter!  We watched our amazing EYFS and KS1 
children perform in the brilliant ‘Born in a Barn’ and yesterday we watched our 
lovely KS2 children in their Christmas Celebration. The KS2 get their chance to 
perform on the stage in the Summer production and this is something for us all to 
look forward to. On Monday the children created their own Christingle candles with 
oranges kindly donated by Sturton-By-Stow Co-Op. We then walked to Ingham 
Church and lit our Christingles in a service led by Mr Beverley and Reverend 
Deacon. The service was beautiful and the singing was incredible! 





I want to take this opportunity to pay tribute to all who have worked so hard in 
our school community over the last term.  To the teachers and staff for their 
willingness  to go above and beyond in everything and ensure that the children 
continue to be successful, confident and caring. To all our helpers and volunteers 
who support us in school listening to readers and assisting on school visits and 
with classroom support.  To the admin, lunch and premises staff who work 
tirelessly to ensure events and daily routines run smoothly and to all the parents, 
whose kind words, generosity and support mean such a lot to us all.  Most of all to 
the children, who never cease to amaze us with their talents, kindness and 
enthusiasm in all that they do. 

I also want to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Lovett lots of luck as she leaves us 
today to begin her maternity leave. She will be missed! 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all! I look forward to seeing you all 
on Wednesday 3rd January 2024.  

Mrs Hutchinson
Headteacher
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